
 
   
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Amber Valley School Sport Partnership (AVSSP) are partnering with The Ripley Academy to 

offer FREE Holiday Sports camps for pupils in year groups 5 to 8 in the local area.   
   
Our camps will be led by AVSSP sports coaches and will take place using The Ripley 

Academy’s high-quality all-weather pitch and state of the art Sports hall facility.   
 

Camps will run from 8.30am to 3pm each day and will include a range of sports activities for 

example Football, Dodgeball, Basketball, Ultimate Frisbee, Cricket, Archery, Hockey, Table 

Tennis and more.   
   
Holiday camps will take place on Monday 28th, Tuesday 29th and Wednesday 30th October 

2024.   
   
FREE places are available to pupils in year groups 5 to 8 attending the following schools:  
The Ripley Academy  
Ripley Junior School  
St John’s Primary School Ripley  
Waingroves Primary School  
Codnor Primary School  
   
To book your place please follow the link below, places will be offered on a first come, first 

serve basis.   

 

https://avssp.co.uk/theripleyacademy-holidaycamp/  
  
Bookings will open on Wednesday 9th October at 10am.    
   

Children attending should bring sports clothing and footwear, a packed lunch and a drink.  

   

We look forward to seeing you on-site.  

  

AVSSP & The Ripley Academy  
  

  

www.avssp.co.uk   @ambervalleyssp   
Improving lives through PE, School Sport & Physical Activity .   
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